
Preparedness Roundup   
“Thunderstorm Safety”  

SOURCE: Redcross.org and other external sources. 

Lightning strikes kill an average of 53 

people a year in the United States. 

Peak season occurs during the 

summer, but lightning events can 

happen year-round.  
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Preparedness Messaging 

• Watch for signs of a storm, like 

darkening skies, lightning flashes 

and increasing wind. 

• Postpone outdoor activities if 

storms are likely to occur in your 

area. 

• If a severe thunderstorm warning is 

issued, take shelter in a substantial 

building or in a vehicle with the 

windows closed.  

• The National Weather Service 

recommends staying indoors for at 

least 30 minutes after a storm has 

passed. 

* Consider sharing the contents of this slide with family, community members and local partners 
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